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While still in high school, I dreamed of seeing as many countries as possible and getting 

as many impressions as possible. After joining Vilnius College, Faculty of Electronics and 

Informatics, I had such an opportunity. I am now a sophomore in information systems. During 

the first semester of the course, I was given the opportunity to study under the Erasmus + 

program in another country. I received an offer to go to Finland, Oulu University of Applied 

Sciences. I went there with anxiety and impatience. 

When I arrived, I was greeted by cooler weather than in Lithuania and a large group of 

friendly students from many countries. I was given very good living conditions. I was 

fascinated by the Finnish people themselves and their culture. It is an incredibly beautiful 

country with beautiful nature and the most beautiful northern lights. The education system in 

the country is extremely strong, making learning quite difficult but very interesting. Teachers 

provide interesting lecture material and always help when something is not understood. I would 

go abroad again if the opportunity arose and I would advise for others too! 

 

 
 
 


